DURHAM KENNEL CLUB MEETING 10-14-85

In place of Connie Howard, President, our Vice President, Wendv Harp called

the meeting to order.

A report on the Fall show was given by Carolyn Bowers.

Margaret Young reported on Tailwaggers. Mighty Match is in the planning for
January 18th.

The updated Breeder Guide has been published.

Bernie Brown and George Alston have been proposed to give a Handling Clinic.
Trophies are needed for our Spring Show.

New Associated members were read and voted on.

Mary Whorton proposed Club Jackets with a Club Logo designed by Phillis Woods.
Estimated price $28.00 to $29.00.

There being no further business the meeting was adjourned.

Respectifullv Submitted,

Dee Wallis for Marie Hand



